
     ST. Mary’s County Amateur Radio Association 
 
   Amateur Radio Emergency Association 
 
   8/14/23           2300Z 
 
Members present; KB2SKP-Chris, N3AK-Jon, AC3CU-Neil, N2OMC- 
      Rob, KB1YZ-Jim, KC3QQD-Erik, AC3F3-John, W3OST- 
      Rick 
 
 Chris opened the net at 2300Z. He asks if any one has formal message 
traffic. No one has any traffic. Tonight there is no training objective for the net. 
Chris is looking to see if anyone would like to participate in a fox hunt at the 
Newtowne Neck State Park and maybe do a POTA the same day. 
 Jon is up for the fox hunt and the POTA activation. He hopes that his 
schedule will be open. 
 Neil is up for the fox hunt and is looking forward to the end fed antenna 
activation. We had no damage from the storm that recently passed. 
 Brad is up for the fox hunt.  He also had no storm damage. 
 Rob didn’t have a bad storm in his area. He is looking forward for the 
hunt on Sat. and maybe doing some POTA. 
 Jim is looking forward for the fox hunt and may bring his radio and also 
do some POTA. 
 Erik passed that skywarn has issued a flood warning from the recent 
storm. He hoped that everyone that can, send in a storm report. 
 John didn’t get hit too hard from the storm. He has his antenna up and 
it seems to be working real good. He is also looking forward to Sat. and the 
activities. 
 Rick is looking forward to Sat. and the events. He didn’t get a lot from 
the storm. 
 Chris closed the net at 2331Z. 
  
  


